
8

4

kä

TIKTIKTIKTIK

Natural values give guidelines for design. The key aim of 
the work is to preserve the valuable nature. The pier and 
terrace structures, as well as marked paths are important 
in order to protect the landscape from erosion by leading 
people to use them for walking, resting and for landing the 
canoes etc. Foundations are Þ tted according to each site 
with the main principle of having as little impact on lands-
cape as possible. The buildings are raised from the grounds 
and built with lightweight foundations that can also be re-
moved and so that if the building would be transported 
elsewhere there could be no sign of the building ever being 
in there. The canopies on the piers are equipped with info 
boards that have information for visitors on where to Þ nd 
the public hiking paths and other functions as well as give 
information and how to act responsibly in nature. Recycling 
stations and dry toilets are located in the vicinity of the 
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piers. Wood as a material is harmless to nature and possib-
le to recycle. In principle, impact to nature would not be ne-
gative but rather protective. Already protected nature areas 
and bird nesting sites are recognized and left untouched. 
There can only be found the bird watch tower structures 
nearby them to encourage islands visitors pay attention to 
them. Woodchip is used to mark public trails.

Main docks on all Þ ve islands are equipped to support 
regular trafÞ c: water bus or a call boat operated by solar 
energy. Vartiosaari, Villinki, Malkasaari and Kotiluoto are 
also reachable with a city row boat. These boats should be 
located on the shores nearby. 
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